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Artist’s impression of the proposed Armidale Station Upgrade.  

The NSW Government is improving accessibility at Armidale Station
This project is being delivered as part of the Transport Access Program,  a Transport for NSW initiative 
which aims to provide a station precinct that is accessible to people with a disability, limited mobility, 
parents/carers with prams and customers with luggage. 

Key features of the proposed concept design include:

• upgrading the ramp at the station entrance

• upgrading the existing accessible car spaces

• new ambulant toilets and a family accessible 
toilet 

For more information call 1800 684 490
Email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au or visit transport.nsw.gov.au/projects

Have your say
The proposed concept design is on public 
display from Tuesday 25 February until Friday 
7 March 2020 and community feedback is 
invited during this time. The concept design is 
available to view at Armidale Station, Brown 
Street, West Armidale, NSW 2350

Feedback may be sent to:

• projects@transport.nsw.gov.au

• Transport Access Program – Armidale
Associate Director,
Environmental Impact Assessment
Transport for NSW, Locked Bag 6501
St Leonards NSW 2065

Please provide your feedback by Friday 7 March 2020
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Have your say

• upgrades to existing footpaths

• a formal bus stop by the station entrance
• improvements to CCTV, lighting and 

wayfinding. 
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